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Dear Applicant, 
 
Post of Executive Head of The Brindishe Federation of Schools  
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the above post. As a governor associated with 
Brindishe Schools for 25 years I am enormously proud of what has been achieved and 
very keen to secure our future.  We are now recruiting not only a new Executive Head for 
the Federation but also a new Headteacher for Brindishe Green, the largest of our three 
schools. As the new Executive Head your first role will be to help us appoint the successor 
to Sarah Gorbutt who leaves the school after ten very successful years as she moves out 
of London. 
 
As a community we share a strong sense of purpose and a set of deeply held values and 
beliefs about children and education and what a school can do for a child and for a family. 
 
Our websites will tell you much about our schools, our ofsted reports will tell you how we 
meet their criteria and nationally published data will tell you how we measure up. But 
meeting our childen and staff and governors and communities will show you who we are 
and what we are. 
 
You will see that our three schools belong to one close knit family; they are, like our 
children, different, unique and creative. They have energy and strong hearts. They are 
optimistic and resilient.  
 
And they are waiting for you to join them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spyros Elia  
Chair of Governors 


